GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Friday, April 18, 2025
And these are your morning announcements.
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FROM THE PRINICPAL’S CORNER:
Reminder to students, you are not allowed to be on the CSMB side of the campus for any reason when not specifically authorized to do so.  This includes during breakfast and lunch times.  You may not hang out in The Perch, nor can you use their restrooms. (Likewise, they cannot be on our side of the campus at any unauthorized time) Students found in any unauthorized area will be disciplined.  This is all part of keeping our campus safe.  We appreciate your cooperation.

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
CVPA join us in congratulating our theater department on a wonderful execution of the spring play The Outsider! Everyone's hard work truly showed on stage. We’re proud of the cast, crew, and directors for bringing this hilarious production to life. 

FROM THE FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT:
Interested in Drumline?
Auditions for the 2025–2026 Drumline will be held in May! Email amber.rak@slps.org for more information. A sign-up form is also available on Teams even if you can’t stay after school for rehearsals!

Please note: You’ll need a ride home at 4 PM: no sponsor will be available to stay for the activity bus.

NURSE’S CORNER:

The “Eye Thrive Mobile Unit” will be on-site Monday, April 21st to distribute eye-glasses for those students who have turned in a consent form ONLY.


CVPA HAPPY BIRTHDAYS:

Happy birthday to students Jamarion Gassoway and Raven Terry and staff members Ms. Watkins and Profe B! 
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This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage!
	
	
	



